From: Hightower, Dwayne
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 6:36 AM
To: Powers, Thomas; Murphy, Barrett; DOYLE, WILLIAM
Cc: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Sumit Construction 
 

Any matters, concerns, or issues pertaining to Sumit Construction should be forwarded to Bill Doyle. Thank You. 

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Verizon Wireless 4G LTE network.

